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Welcome 

Welcome back and welcome to the new post 16 team 'The Lilies'. This year 

the post 16 classes will follow a mirrored curriculum, meaning that all pupils 

have the opportunity and flexibility to access challenging and purposeful 

learning at an appropriate level to them. We look forward to working with 

new members of staff, meeting new peers and accessing our new 

independence room. 

  

  

This term our enterprise project 

is… 

Making and Selling 

Bacons rolls on a Friday  

Key Class information 

Monday- Performing arts 

Tuesday/ Wednesday- Cooking sessions  

Friday- Enterprise and out and about 

We ask for a voluntary contribution of 

to support our cooking and life skill 

sessions. This can be sent in weekly 

(£1.50) or at the beginning of the term 

(£12.00). Please send money in a named 

envelope. 

  

  

Curriculum 

This term the pupils follow a 'my future theme' looking at 

personal targets, independence skills and next steps.  

This year the classes will be introduced to a new OCR 

qualification. The qualification has three different entry levels 

and the units cover a wide variety of independence related 

learning, allowing pupils to progress through the different levels 

or move on to a new skill at their own pace. Pupils will complete 

a bespoke menu of units throughout their time in Post 16. 

In PSHE pupils will develop their understanding of emotions, 

including self regulation and our changing bodies. Each half term 

the two classes will also collaborate on an enterprise project, in 

which pupils play a role in creating and selling a product. 

Pupils continue to access a weekly food and nutrition lesson and 

performing arts lesson with subject specialists, along with art 

and PE.  They will explore and learn new life skills in our new 

independence room fully equipped with a kitchen, lounge, 

bedroom and soon, a bathroom.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every 

day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as 

this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 
Jess      Phil             Sheila        Lucie Matt   

 
  Joe            Mimi       Elaine 

Whole School Diary Dates 

12/09/2022 Meet the Teacher 
and Team 

04/10/2022 School Photos  
06/10/2022  Parents’ Evening 
11/10/2022 Parents’ Evening 
14/10/2022 Flu Vaccinations 
21/10/2022 Last Day of Term 
31/10/2022 Start of Term 
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